
 

 
 

Date: December 16, 2021 

To: All BCGEU Members at AgeCare 

Re: Bargaining Bulletin #2: Negotiations Continue 
 
After initial bargaining sessions in late-November, the parties continued negotiations on two days in 
December—most recently on December 15th. In addition to the housekeeping proposals agreed in 
November, the parties have also signed off on eight additional non-monetary proposals covering a range 
of topics. 
 
Additional bargaining dates are set for January 11th, 25th and 26th, and February 2nd and 3rd. 
 
We will provide a further update after January 26th. If you have any questions or concerns, please 
contact a member of your bargaining committee. 
 
In solidarity, 
 
Tina Campbell, Bargaining Committee Chair 
Heather de Lange, Bargaining Committee Member 
Colleen Sarrazin, Bargaining Committee Member 
Ryan Stewart, Staff Representative, Negotiations 
 
c.             Mahen Ramdharry, Vice-President, Component 4 
                David Ho, Chair, Local 405 
                Deb Wagner, Chair, Local 407 
                Thom Yachnin, Director, Component 4 
                Brent Camilleri, Coordinator, Negotiations 
                Dwayne Ardell, Staff Representative, Kamloops Area Office 
                Nathan Sharp, Staff Representative, Kelowna Area Office 
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